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St. Augustine’s Catholic Primary School 

We try to follow Jesus by loving each other and caring for Gods world. 

NEWSLETTER ~ 20th May 2022 

 
ñPeace I leave to you, My own peace I give to youò  
John 14: 23-29 
 
As we strive to be a better world and better humans, peace seems 
to be one of the most important words and an idea that helps us to 
be better. 
 
We can all work together to build a more peaceful world. It starts by loving and 
caring for ourselves and spreads into the love and respect we show to each other. 
Peace can stop everyone from pain and anger. It can stop war and the 
unfortunate victims. 
 
Peace is a gift that we can share with others. We might try extra hard to only use 
kind words to others, or we try and stop an argument between family and friends. 

 
When or where do you feel most 
at peace? 
 
Do you know someone who is a 
good peacemaker? 
 
How can you bring peace to 
others? 
 
 

The Wednesday Word ~ PEACE 
 
Please see the link for this weekôs Wednesday Word below. 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/peace?pid=MTA101634&v=60.19 

 
Blessings and best wishes,  
The Wednesday Word Trust  
www.wednesdayword.org 
 
 

SEND Learning Support Plan Summer Target Setting Meeting 
 
If your child has Special Educational Needs please look out for 
the email from The School Cloud inviting you to book an 
appointment to a video meeting.  
 
These meetings are due to take place the week beginning 
Monday May 23rd. 

http://www.st-augustines.norfolk.sch.uk
http://www.st-augustines.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/peace?pid=MTA101634&v=60.19
http://www.wednesdayword.org/


School Meals Change of Ordering and Payment 
System  
 
The new ordering system will be active from 
Monday 6th June, it is important that 
you have registered your child's 
account at least 48hrs before your 1st 
order. https://select.aspens-
services.com 
 
If you have not registered you will have to provide a 
home packed lunch until you have, as orders 
cannot be added manually. This includes FSM, 
UIFSM Reception and KS1 children 

All codes were sent out last week with your child. 
If you didn't receive this check with your child or 
contact the office by email to request it. office@st
-augustines.norfolk.sch.uk 

 
 
 

Mini Vinnies: Food Collection for Costessey 
Food Bank 
Non-Uniform Day on St. Augustine's Feast 
Day, Friday 27th May. 
 
The Mini Vinnies are collecting food for the 
Costessey Food Bank, to support local families that 
are struggling at the moment. 
Please wear blue and white to celebrate St. 
Augustine's Feast Day or any non-uniform clothes.  
 
Mini Vinnies would like: 
- dried packets of food 
- tinned cans of food 
 
NO FRESH food or produce 

Mental Health Week 
 
This week, was Mental Health Awareness Week. 
We use the 5 ways to Wellbeing at school to 
continually promote good mental health. 
 
- Connect 
- Be Active 
- Take Notice 
- Give 
- Keep Learning 
 
Below is a link to an article with 
advice on óFive Ways to Boost Resilience In 
Children.ô We hope you find this useful to support 
you and your children with our teaching in school. 
These strategies can help us all in all areas of our 
lives. 
 
https://digest.bps.org.uk/2019/11/05/five-ways-to-
boost-resilience-in-children/ 

Parking 
 
Thank you to those parents/carers who are using 
the carparks.  We have had another email from a 
resident concerning the  parking on Cleaves Way. 
Please stop and think about where you are parking. 

Collecting Children at the End of the Day 
 
For reasons of Safeguarding parents must inform 
the school if their child/ren are being collected by 
someone else. Please copy your childôs class 
teacher into the email when letting the office 
know. If your child is in Year 5 or 6 and you have 
decided to let your child leave the school alone 
then we must have permission in writing, without 
this your child will not be allowed to leave the 
premises. 
 

Contact Information 
 
If you have had any changes to your contact 
details can you please let the office know so we 
can make the changes to your child/rens records 
we hold on our system. It is important these are 
kept up to date in case we have to contact you in 
an emergency., 

https://secure.pupilasset.com/office@st-augustines.norfolk.sch.uk
https://secure.pupilasset.com/office@st-augustines.norfolk.sch.uk
https://digest.bps.org.uk/2019/11/05/five-ways-to-boost-resilience-in-children/
https://digest.bps.org.uk/2019/11/05/five-ways-to-boost-resilience-in-children/


2021 / 2022  
School Closes 

(Last day children attend school) 

School Opens 

(First day children come back) 

Summer  

Half Term Break 2022 
Friday 27th May 2022 Monday 6th June 2022 

Summer Holidays 2022 
Thursday 21st July 2022  

School finishes at 1:30pm 
Wednesday 7th September 2022 

Autumn 

Half Term Break 2022 
Friday 21st October 2022  Monday 31st October 2023 

Christmas Holidays  

2022 

Friday 16th December 2022 

School finishes at 1:30pm 
Wednesday 4th January 2023  

Spring  

Half Term Break 2023 
Friday 10th February 2023 Monday 20th February 2023 

Easter Holidays 2023 
Friday 31st March 2023 

School finishes at 1:30pm 
Monday 17th April 2023  

Summer  

Half Term Break 2023  
Friday 26th May 2023  Monday 5th June 20023 

Summer Holidays 2023 
Friday 21st July 2023  

School finishes at 1:30pm 
- - - 

 

School Trip Date 

KS1 Banham Zoo Monday 13th June 2022 

Year 5 and 6 Walsingham Trip Friday 24th June 2022 

Year 5 and 6 Royal Norfolk Show Thursday 30th June 2022 

Choir Royal Norfolk Show  Thursday 30th June 2022 

Reception Gressenhall Thursday 14th July 2022 

  

  


